Board of Education Public Hearing – Amended Budget June 18, 2020

At 6:15 P.M. Greg Brown, Board President, called a public hearing to order to provide information and seek comment from the public on the proposed amended budget for FY20. Board members Peggy Perdun, Vice President; Stan Kary, Secretary; David Bryden; and Kyle Graham were present. Also present were Brad Tuttle, Superintendent; Alan Churchman, District Administrator; Lisa Schuenke, Director of Finance and Human Resources; and Debbie Trochuck, District Secretary. Angie Noble, District employee, attended the meeting from the lobby where the meeting was broadcast due to restrictions resulting from the coronavirus pandemic. Dan Helderman, Assistant Director of Technology was present in the building to manage the broadcasting of the meeting into the lobby. Board members Andrew Carey and Jacob Warford arrived at 6:22 P.M. A total of thirteen (13) people were in attendance during the hearing.

Mrs. Schuenke presented an overview of the proposed FY20 amended budget including the effects due to the coronavirus pandemic, the status of state payments, and efforts by administration and directors to reduce budgets.

A time for questions and discussion was held.

PUBLIC COMMENT

None

A motion was made by Kary, seconded by Bryden to adjourn. On roll call, Brown, yes; Bryden, yes; Carey, yes; Graham, yes; Kary, yes; Perdun, yes; Warford, yes. Motion carried.

The public hearing adjourned at 6:32 P.M.